UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORI\IA LOS ANGELES

SANTA BARBARA * SANTA CRUZ

PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES OFFICE
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90024

Dear Friend of Allard Lowenstein:

Greg Stone has given me Your name as someone who knew
Al well and might be willing to write a letter of nomination
on his behalf +to the Grenville Clark Awards Committee. Several
of us have already done so
We understand that letters submitted a few days after
the July 1 deadline will stilil be considered.
Please call me at 213-8257041 should you have any

questions and please s excuse ¢he impersonal format of this
communication.
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Rick Tuttie

June 23,1981



